GOLDWATER

INSTITUTE

in defense of liberty

CeNTER FOR CONSTITUTIONAL LITIGATION

TO: City Clerk for the City of Glendale

FAX: 623-463-6678

FROM: Carrie Ann Sitren (tel. 602-462-5000 ext. 231)

DATE: June 23, 2009

RE: Public records requests relating to Coyotes negotiations

Pursuant to Arizona’s open records law, A.R.S. §§ 39-121 to 39-126, I write to request a
copy of all drafts, correspondence, notes, emails, memoranda, proposals, and other
records of negotiations with potential new owners of the Phoenix Coyotes hockey team
from May 11, 2009 to date. Please consider this request ongoing and continue to send me
records as they are created.

This request is for noncommercial purposes, and copies of the records will not be used
for a commercial purpose. If you choose to deny or limit this request, please provide a
written explanation for the denial or limitation including a reference to the specific law(s)
upon which you rely.

Please contact me with any questions at 602-462-5000 ext. 231 or
csitren@goldwaterinstitute.org. Thank you.
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